
 

 

CITY OF ORANGE 

CDBG COMMITTEE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

FISCAL YEAR 2022-23 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

(CDBG) AND HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS (HOME) PROGRAMS 

2022-23 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 

 

The City of Orange receives Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds and 

HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) funds annually from the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The City will receive the following grant funds 

for Fiscal Year 2022-23:  

 

1. CDBG - $1,163,162 

2. HOME - $457,125 

 

The grant funds are to be used for the administration of the CDBG and HOME Program, 

Public Services and Public Facilities.  The amount of funding available for Public Services 

is $174,474 and the amount available for Public Facilities is $756,056. 

 

30-Day Public Review of the 2022-23 Action Plan 

The 2022-2023 Action Plan is the third Annual Action Plan of the 2020-2024 Consolidated 

Plan and outlines programs and projects that are recommended for CDBG funding. Copies 

of the Draft 2022-2023 Action Plan will be available at the following locations for a 30-

day public review process from February 24, 2022, to March 25, 2022.  

 

 Community Development Department - 300 East Chapman Avenue 

 Public Library (Main Library) - 407 East Chapman Avenue, Orange, CA 92866 

 City website at https://www.cityoforange.org/housing 

 

CDBG Program Committee Public Hearing 

The CDBG Program Committee will hold a public hearing on February 17, 2022, at 6:00 

p.m. in the Weimer Room at City Hall, 300 E. Chapman Avenue, or as soon thereafter 

as the matter may be heard, to review and collect public input on the funding allocations 

for Fiscal Year 2022-23 to develop funding recommendations for City Council approval at 

a later meeting date. 

 

Please see the February 17 CDBG Program Committee agenda for details. For further 

information or to submit comments on the 2022-23 Action Plan, please contact Jessica 

Herrera in the City’s Community Development Department at (714) 744-7270 or 

jherrera@cityoforange.org. 
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